
City of Alpena 

News Release of December 19, 2016 

City Offices Closed for Holidays 

Alpena City Hall and all City offices will be closed on 
Friday, December 23, 2016, through Monday, 
December 26, 2016, in observance of the Christmas 
holiday. Offices will re-open on Tuesday, December 27, 
2016, at 8 a.m. 
Also, City Hall and City offices will also be closed on 
Monday, January 2, 2017, in observance of the New 
Year. Offices will re-open on Tuesday, January 3, 2017, 
at 8 a.m. 

Residents are asked to anticipate their needs. 
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